Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,
Please know how much your partnership with our school is appreciated!

Here are three upcoming events you ought to know about:

1. The Parent Teacher Advisory Council--better known as PTAC--will gather again this
Wednesday, November 8 at 6:00 p.m. for its second meeting of the year. President
Dunseth has put together a dynamic agenda, highlighting the many ways you might
engage with the organization. Meeting will take place in the Media Center, and childcare
will be provided just down the hallway. Please join us!

2. Get ready to cheer on your Eisenhower Eagle Geo Bowl All-Stars on Wednesday,
November 15 as they compete in the annual Geography Bowl competition. The contest
will begin at 6:00 p.m. in the JMS auditorium.

3. Finally, don’t miss out on the Eisenhower Family Reading Night extravaganza on
Thursday, November 16, also beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the JMS auditorium. Please be
sure to return your yellow RSVP slips by this Friday, November 10.

For each of these events, parking will be available in the JMS lot, the modulars’ lot alongside
the modular units, as well as across the street at Lincoln Avenue Baptist Church.

One more note: it's hot--it's cold--weather’s changing! Thank you for sending your child with
appropriate layers of clothing. Please remind them to bring home what belongs to them.
Because our storage space is at a premium, left-behind garments will be rounded up for
donation at the end of this week. Name and claim what is yours.

Go, Eagles!

Skylert message to be sent Monday, November 6, 2023, 4:00 p.m.



